From: Derek Wilson <dwilson@gocampmgmt.com>
Subject: Concrete Sidewalk and Storm Drain Repair Work Scheduled to Resume Wednesday, May 26 - Friday, May 28 (Weather Permitting)

Dear Urbana Highlands Homeowners, 

Concrete Jack is scheduled to resume the sidewalk and storm drain repairs on Wednesday, May 26. If there is an address scheduled close to where you park your vehicle, we request that you move your vehicle from the scheduled work area no later than 8:00 AM on the scheduled repair day. The Concrete Jack crew normally finishes each day around 5:00 PM, you may return your vehicle to your parking space once the work is completed. The Urbana Highland HOA pool house parking lot will be available each day of the project if you need a place to park your vehicle. 

Please see the individual work orders below with a photo and description of work to be completed. The Concrete Jack team will need 30 feet of workspace on each side of the area for repair, please remove all vehicles around the identified workorder repair. We request that all vehicles parked in the alley ways adjacent to the park be moved each day Wednesday through Friday to ensure that the sidewalk and storm drains can be addressed. We also request for homes with garages and parking pads to no park any vehicles on your parking pad to avoid dust from the repair work coving your vehicle (You may want to keep your garage doors closed as well). 

Wednesday, May 26th: 

9669 Ethan Ridge Drive - Sidewalk repair 

9646 Bothwell Lane - Parking spaces, Storm drain, and Sidewalk need to be available 

9662 Bothwell Lane - Parking spaces and Sidewalk need to be available 

9662 Bothwell Lane - Sidewalk repair behind parking pad 

9654 Bothwell Lane - Sidewalk repair behind parkin pad 

9640 Bothwell Lane - Sidewalks 

3994 Braidwood Drive - Sidewalk repair 

9601 Bothwell Lane - Storm drain repair 

Thursday, May 27th: 

9637 Ethan Ridge Drive - Parking Spaces and Sidewalk need to be available 

9609 Bothwell Lane - Sidewalk repairs 

9613 Bothwell Lane - Sidewalk repairs 

9631 Bothwell Lane - Parking Spaces need to be available - Storm drain repair 

9633 Bothwell Lane - Parking Spaces need to be available - Storm drain repair and sidewalk 

9651 Bothwell Lane - Parking Spaces and Sidewalk need to be available 

Friday: 

Any work that is not completed as scheduled will be pushed to the next day and any work remaining will be addressed on Friday


Thank you for your cooperation while the Association addresses safety hazards in your neighborhood. 


